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           7 February 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

As some of you may already know, during your child's time with us in the EYFS we 

compile a 'Learning Journey' to help us monitor progress and build a picture of your 

child over the year.  

 

This year we have changed how we do 'Learning Journeys' and have moved to an 

online system. The system is called Tapestry.  

We would like to invite you to a meeting to show you how this process works and 

what you will receive as a parent from us via the system.  

 

The meeting will be Wednesday the 12th February at 5.15pm. It will last around half 

an hour and will allow us to talk to through Tapestry.  

 

We also have a letter explaining the system and the information we will need 

confirming by you before we can set up your accounts. If you are unable to attend 

the meeting we shall send you the letter for you to confirm details to allow us to set 

up your accounts.  

 

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Teasdale and Mrs Smith  
 

http://www.gillamoor.n-yorks.sch.uk/

